
8/14/72 

Dr. James B. Rhoads, Archivist 
The Nationnl Archives 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Dr. Rhoads, 

Your letter of August 8 says you find nothing in the Warren Commission files 
on Richard C. Harper. Dy request was for documents relating to or interviews with 
Richmond C. Harper, also referred to as "Tito" Harper. 

I recognize that this can be a typists error. I write to be certain no other 
error was made. 

His wife is Conchita Harper. They are the subject of testimony at 8H461 and 
213. 

If there are any documents under  her name, I would like  them also. 

It ma$ help you to know the Harpers were friends of George denchrenschildt 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


